
 

 

Enrollment Management 
Box 90175 
Lake Charles, LA 70609 
337/562-4249   Fax 562-4244 
800/622-3352 

March 31, 2014 
 
 
 
Mr. Michael Doucet 
Superintendent 
Allen Parish School System 
1111 West 7th Avenue 
Oberlin, LA 70655 
 
Dear Mr. Doucet: 
 
The Louisiana Granting Resources and Autonomy for Diplomas (GRAD) Act requires 
postsecondary institutions to “develop partnerships with high schools to prepare 
students for postsecondary education”. As part of these efforts, McNeese State 
University has prepared an applicant and enrollment summary report of fall 2013 first-
time freshmen applicants who were 2013 graduates of Allen Parish Public Schools. 
 
The enclosed report includes applicant as well as enrollment counts by high school 
and is being sent to Ms. Clarice Papillion, instructional supervisor, and each high 
school principal. McNeese will continue to provide fall feedback reports during each 
spring term.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 337-562-4250 or 
starver@mcneese.edu. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Stephanie Tarver 
Associate Vice President for Enrollment Management 
 
 
Enclosure 
 
 
Copy: Ms. Clarice Papillion 
 Allen Parish High School Principals 
  
 


